
Cancellation and Rescheduling of Collective Bargaining Session 
 
The collective Bargaining session between Okeechobee County School Board and 

Okeechobee County Education Association #1604 scheduled for Tuesday, August 25, 

2015, at 4:30 p.m. is cancelled. 

 

This session has been rescheduled for Wednesday, September 2, 2015, at 4:30 p.m. in 

Room 303 of the School Board Administration Building, 700 SW 2nd Avenue, 

Okeechobee.  Collective bargaining sessions are open to the public. 


